
 
 

We 

Want 

You! 
 

March 29 Tulip Rallye Route Test Drives 
 

At this event drivers will drive the two Tulip Rallye routes 

looking for errors in the instructions and questions. 
 
 

We will start at the WalMart SuperCenter in Mt. Vernon at 

10:00 (exit 227) 
 
 

As we finish around noon, we will then have a group lunch and 

debrief at the Farmhouse Restaurant in Burlington (for those 

who are interested). 
 
 

If you are able to attend, please email Paul Feuerpfeil at 

foyerfile@q.com 


